
08 MAY 2015

MASTERS INVITE FOR TRAINING CAMP 
IN HUNGARY

Masters pentathletes have the opportunity to raise spirits and improve techniques during a one-
week intensive training camp in the great sports facilities of the city of Gyömr?, in Hungary. Ahead 
of the Dutch Coubertin Cup in September, the session will be held from August 1st to 8th, offering 
the masters the opportunity to improve their technical abilities with experienced coaches. The 
program includes all the disciplines of modern pentathlon. Registrations are open now. Click here
to see the invitation.
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